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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Brent Bouma in New Jersey

News

5.02.24 

Fisher Phillips, an international labor and employment law firm representing employers, is pleased

to announce that Brent A. Bouma has joined the firm as Of Counsel in the rapidly expanding New

Jersey office.

Prior to joining Fisher Phillips, Brent was a partner at an international AmLaw 100 law firm, where

he represented employers in various matters, including the defense of employment discrimination,

harassment, and retaliation claims, as well as administrative agency work and day to day

counseling. At Fisher Phillips, Brent expands the firm’s Litigation and Trials team and will continue

representing employers, corporations, and individuals in complex labor and employment disputes.

He will also provide counseling on workplace policies and personnel matters to ensure compliance

with local, state, and federal laws.

Brent earned his J.D. from Benjamin N. Cardozo School of Law, where he also served as a judicial

intern for the Honorable Peter G. Sheridan, U.S.D.J. He earned his B.A. from Wake Forest University.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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